
       9th June 2022 

 Diary dates 
10.06.22  PTFA non school uniform day  

13.06.22  PTFA Pop up Father’s day shop all week  

20.06.22  Church Schools Festival Year 6—details to follow  

24.06.22  Tuberous Sclerosis Day  

27.06.22  Sports Day with picnic KS1 AM KS2 PM times tbc 

01.07.22  Transition day—details to follow 

06.07.22   Y4 trip to Skegness Aquarium 

08.07.22  Year 3 trip to Sea Life Centre 

08.07.22  Year 5 trip to Parliament, Westminster  

14.07.22  PTFA Summer Fair  

15.07.22  St George’s Taster day –Y5 whole class—details to       
follow 

19.07.22  Year 6 Leaver’s party—details to follow  

22.07.22  End of term  

Well done to our cricket team who managed 
to win their second game at a recent cricket 
tournament. They played very well in a tough 

competition  

Spare clothes 

We would really appreciate any donated 
clothes such as spare pants, trousers, shorts 

and socks for children up to Year 2. 

 

Thank you very much 

Please remember to make 
your payment for swimming 
lessons due by tomorrow.   

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I can’t believe we have started the final term of this school year!  Where does the 
time go? I do hope you all had a lovely half term break and enjoyed the Jubilee 
Celebrations.  Hopefully, you managed to see the children’s beautiful work in St. 
Andrew’s Church and the bunting that was around the village – this even made 
the local Look North news!   

The children have already started their new learning for the term and we have a 
very busy term ahead from swimming to school visits to sports day to name a 
few!  Please do keep an eye on the newsletter for everything that will be 
happening this term. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs J Bentley  

Head Teacher  



Our Platinum Jubilee celebrations  

Mrs Jan Plamer and Mrs Julie Hudson 
from Heckingon Parish Council, joined us 

for a special Jubilee lunch.  
They presented each child with a 

commemorative Platinum Jubilee mug. 



Oak class trip to Sutton on Sea  







 

  

Father’s Day  

Pop up shop  

 

 Please send money 
and reply slip, into 
the school office, in 

an envelope labelled 
‘pop up shop’.  

 

 Week commencing Monday 13th 
June 2022, in the school hall, at 

first breaktime  

£2.50 a gift  


